
Snooker Blog – 2nd November 2023 
 

On 19th October, Roehampton Club beat the Lansdowne 
Club 4-2 in the final of the London Clubs Snooker 
Competition. This is the third time we have won the 
competition, which features a number of London clubs, 
organised and hosted by the East India Club.  
 
All frames were very close, but we just won the final frame 
of doubles on the pink after a grueling frame that had 
everyone desperate to go to dinner.  
 

A number of Roehampton Club players are also competing in the singles events. Good luck to 
them.  
 
I was lucky enough to win the final of the Roehampton Shield – the Summer Handicap 
Knockout – against Greg Whitaker. The two frames went down to black and pink, so it was a 
very close match with plenty of potting and some fun safety exchanges.  
 
Nevertheless, I shall contact the Handicap Committee to 
make some adjustments before the Winter Handicap 
Knockout is published. It runs from November to 
February, please let me know by email if you would like 
to be included at andrewthomasnowell@gmail.com 
 
Meanwhile the current round of leagues are running 
with an impending deadline of 10th December. Please 
play all matches so that the resultant promotions and 
demotions are as fair as possible. A reminder that the 
winner of the most points in the top league over the 
course of the year will make it on to a new board. There 
are three rounds of leagues in total between September 
and June.  
 
Andy Nowell, Snooker Chair 
 

Alex Rose, Andy Nowell, Michael Lever and Scott Stanley  
with the EIC organiser, Bernard Stirzaker. Pradip Patel 

 and Iain Welsh contributed to earlier rounds 

Alex Rose at the table at the East India Club 
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